
TO:  Workforce Investment Board DATE:  11/08/07 
 
FROM: WIB Staff   For Action 
    
   For Information 
   
   For Discussion 
 
 
SUBJECT: Annual Summit – California Partnership for the San Joaquin Valley 
 
PROPOSED MOTION(S): Information only. 
 
DISCUSSION:  The first annual summit of the California Partnership of the San 
Joaquin Valley was held on October 3-4, 2007, in Visalia.  Ms. Kathleen Crookham, 
Merced County Board of Supervisors, serves on the 2007 Board of Directors for the 
Partnership. 
 
The summit included presentations of First Year accomplishments and the Annual 
Report.  Workgroup sessions were held concerning Air Quality; K-12 Education; 
Energy; Water Quality, Supply & Reliability; Land Use, Housing & Agriculture; 
Higher Education & Workforce Development; Advanced Communications Services & 
Information Technology; Transportation; Health & Human Services; and Economic 
Development.    
 
 
ATTACHMENT(S):  N/A 
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